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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

NRM’s Warren Conway garners WT-AWIS Champion of Women Award
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Warren Conway, the Bricker Endowed Chair in Wildlife Management, has been selected to receive the 2019 Champion of Women Award from the West Texas Association for Women in STEAM for his work to support and encourage women in the fields of science, technology, engineering, agriculture and mathematics. The honor was presented in a special ceremony earlier this month at Lubbock’s La Diosa Cellars. 

HANDS-ON EXPERIENCE
CASNR congressional summer interns bound for Washington
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Three CASNR students will spend their summer working as interns in the nation’s capital. They include Tye Hardin, a sophomore from Austin (U.S. Representative Pete Olson); Shalynn Sumrow, a junior from Mount Vernon (U.S. Representative Michael Conaway); and Matthew Winterholler, a senior from Gillette, Wyoming (U.S. House Agricultural Committee Office).

IN THE SPOTLIGHT
Agricultural Council: AEC’s Davidson named ‘Matador of the Month’
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Name: Dylan Davidson; Major: Agricultural Communic-ations; Classification: ​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​ Senior; Organization: Alpha Gamma Rho; Hometown: Childress, Texas; Month: March
  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships & more
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success 
UPCOMING 

First Summer Term
       Tuesday, June 4, 2019; First Class 
       Day

Second Summer Term

       Tuesday, July 9, 2019; First Class Day

CASNR Fall Term

       First Class Day 

       Monday, Aug. 26, 2019

CASNR Fall Commencement

       United Supermarkets Arena

       Saturday, Dec. 14, 2019


	

	
	The MILE Program is a three-semester leadership certificate program featuring agricultural tours and meetings with industry representatives that provided hands-on training for 14 undergraduate students, while shaping their understanding of challenges affecting the industry at local, state and national levels. “This program is creating a pipeline of trained young agricultural leaders who are equipped with the skills, knowledge and understanding of the issues facing Texas agriculture and its rural communities,” said MILE Program Director Lindsay Kennedy. During the program, students traveled to Washington, D.C. to meet with USDA agencies and officials, including U.S Secretary of Agriculture Sonny Perdue, as well as staff within the House Agriculture Committee, and other government agencies and agricultural organization representatives.  >>more
AFS professor, researcher garners TTPA distinguished leadership award
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Leslie Thompson, a professor of food science with the Department of Animal and Food Sciences, has been honored with a Faculty Distinguished Leadership Award from the Texas Tech Parents Association. The award, presented last month at the group's annual Faculty & Student Awards Breakfast Reception, highlights a faculty member who demonstrates outstanding service to a department, college or university.

PSS floral design exhibition takes cues from James Surls’ ‘Complete Fragment’
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Earlier this month several large flower arrangements were featured as part of the final project for students in the Department of Plant and Soil Science's 2310 Floral Design class. This semester's program, led by Instructor Russell Plowman, followed a theme based on a floral interpretation of "Complete Fragment," part of the Texas Tech's public art collection by James Surls.

PSS graduate student heading down under as Fulbright Student Researcher
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Shelby Young, a Department of Plant and Soil Science graduate student, will spend 10 months in Australia starting this summer as a Fulbright Student Researcher. She is seeking the ideal growing environment to try to prevent a common cotton disease - Verticillium wilt. Separately, Young recently was accepted to the master's program in agribusiness through CASNR’s Department of Agricultural and Applied Economics.

CASNR students in annual graduate research poster competition spotlight
[image: image9.jpg]


CASNR graduate students took top honors at the Graduate School's 18th Annual Graduate Student Poster Competition. They include Animal Science: 1st Place, Alexsandra Schaubhut and 2nd Place, Catherine Hixson; Cotton:  1st Place: Atinderpal Singh and 2nd Place, Shaida Rumi; Food Science: 1st Place, David Campos and 2nd Place, Caitlin Stanton; and Plant & Soil Sciences: 2nd Place, Grace Ogden.

AFS’s McGlone receives President’s Excellence in Commercialization Award
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John McGlone, a professor with the Department of Animal and Food Sciences, was presented the President's Excellence in Commercialization Award at the university's annual Faculty Honors Convocation last month. The annual award recognizes outstanding contributions to the commercialization of innovative work conducted by Texas Tech faculty, and includes a $5,000 cash gift and a certificate. 

CISER provides three CASNR students with real-world research experience
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For more than 25 years the Center for the Integration of STEM Education & Research has offered support for an authentic research experience for CASNR undergraduates, starting with what's known as the Undergraduate Research Scholars. STEM is short for science, technology, engineering and math. Among the CASNR students involved in the program this year are Adam Castillo, Austin Hargrove and Madeleine Thornley.

AFS's Melissa Genetti shines in first 'Discoveries to Impact Week'
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Melissa Genetti, a Department of Animal & Food Sciences doctoral student, took home second place honors last month during the inaugural "Discoveries to Impact Week: A Celebration of Research, Innovation and Startups." The California native's iLaunch Competition project was titled, InOut Biome: A non-invasive, non-digestible capsule that can directly sample fluid in all parts of the digestive tract.

Boren-Alpizar, Machado receive USH Professing Excellence Awards
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In a Texas Tech University Student Housing recognition ceremony held last month, Eila Machado, an instructor with the Department of Animal and Food Sciences, and Amy Boren-Alpizar, an assistant professor in the Department of Agricultural Education and Communications, were honored with two of 10 Professing Excellence awards presented this year. 

Viticulture Certificate Program application window opens June 1
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Texas Tech’s Viticulture Certificate Program will have a new cohort of students in the fall, so it's time for potential students to start thinking about getting applications completed, said Ed Hellman, a professor of viticulture and enology at Texas Tech University-Fredericksburg. The application period runs from June 1 to July 31, and the program is expected to begin in mid-September.

Putting Down Roots; CASNR groups participate in Texas Tech Arbor Day activities
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CASNR marked its annual celebration of sustainability and community last month in its annual Arbor Day event. The event, launched in 1937, featured 10 CASNR organizations. Arbor Day is an annual event that provides an opportunity for students, faculty and staff to join together to beautify the Tech campus, while building a sense of community, said CASNR Dean William Brown. 
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